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 MEMORANDUM 

Mailing Address:    P.O. Box 196650  •  Anchorage, Alaska  99519-6650  •  http://www.muni.org 

 
DATE: November 18, 2019 
 
TO: General Distribution 
 
FROM: Kristen Langley,  
 Associate Traffic Engineer/Traffic Safety Division Manager 
 
 
RE: Revision to MOA School Area Traffic Safety Manual 
 
Effective 1 November 2019, Appendix “D” of the School Area Traffic Safety Manual dated March 
2017 is amended to change the following sign. 
 
The Drug Free School Zone sign (A-S6-100) is no longer valid for use on private or public projects 
or school zone signage. 
 
The S6-200_A Drug Free School Zone sign, as shown in the image in this Memorandum, will be 
the default sign when called for in plans, specifications and new signage installations. 
 

 
 
 

The sign shall consist of 2.75 inch black Class “D” letters on a fluorescent yellow-green Diamond 

Grade VIP sheeting. 


